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Schedule Your Nature School Tour 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are excited that your child’s enrollment date is approaching, and we would like to 
invite you to schedule a tour of Fern Flower - Nature School. This is an important step 
in familiarizing yourself with our program and ensuring a smooth transition for your 
family. 

Please note that we do not conduct tours during our regular Nature School operating 
hours. This policy allows us to provide exclusive, high-quality care to currently enrolled 
children while also respecting their privacy. 

We encourage you to bring your family, including your little ones, to the tour. To 
prepare, we recommend reviewing our Parent Handbook beforehand. This resource 
will give you a comprehensive understanding of how we operate and what to expect 
from our program. Be sure to bring along any questions you may have, as we aim to 
address all your concerns during the visit. 

Additionally, this tour serves a dual purpose as both an informational childcare tour 
and a mutual interview. While you will have the opportunity to ask any questions, our 
educators will also ask some basic questions to ensure that our program aligns well 
with your family’s needs and expectations. 

Please let us know your availability so we can schedule a convenient time for your visit. 
We look forward to meeting you and your family and showing you what makes our 
Nature School special. 

Best regards, 

Lera Lucas 
Director, Manager and ECE 
At Fern Flower – Nature School 

 +1-250-299-2054 
 fernflowernatureschool@gmail.com 
 fernflowernatureschool.net 
 3827 Charlton Drive, Qualicum Beach, BC, V9K 1Z3 

 
 
 

mailto:fernflowernatureschool@gmail.com
mailto:fernflowernatureschool@gmail.com
http://fernflowernatureschool.net/
mailto:fernflowernatureschool@gmail.com

